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Rocky Mountain: Above normal significant wildland fire potential is expected for April from eastern  

Colorado through portions of Kansas and Nebraska, with a return to normal expected in May. Above normal 

significant wildland fire potential conditions could develop for June and July across  

southwestern Colorado if warm and dry conditions persist.  

  

Long term severe to extreme drought is evident across a large portion of the Rocky Mountain Area,  

especially from southeastern Colorado, Kansas and Nebraska. The lower elevations of Colorado are also 

lacking moisture. Over the higher elevations snowpack is above average in most major  

drainages, with slightly below average measurements over far southern Colorado.  

  

A more active weather pattern is shaping up for April and May across the Rocky Mountain Area.  

Warm, dry and windy conditions are a concern ahead of troughs across the Plains prior to green-up, 

especially where moisture deficits are significant.  
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